O/

COMCAST

March 6, 2017

Board of Selectmen
Town of Chilmark
401 Middle Road
P.0. Box 119
Chilmark, MA 02535

Re: Channel Line Up

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

As part of our continuing effort to keep you informed, | wanted to share with you that as of
March 31, 2017, WSBE-Vme (ch 966) will no longer be available.

Customers are receiving this information, in advance, via bill message.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 508.732.1536.

Sincerely,
Michael Galla

Michael Galla, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs



